
Boggabri Coal Complaints Summary 2023 

Complaint  
Number 

Date of Incident Type of  
Complaint 

Complainant ID Mode of Complaint Comments Action 

126 22/03/2023 Complaint Dust Unknown (EPA notified by 
Phone and Email) 

On 22 March 2023, the EPA received a complaint regarding dust 
generation from Boggabri, Tarrawonga and Maules Creek Coal 
Mines on the 21st March 2023 

EPA requested BCOP continue to ensure dust mitigation 
controls are being applied and dust Tarps are being 
followed. No contact details were provided. No further 
actions were required. 

127 13/06/2023 Complaint Dust Phone call to the EPA On the 25 May 2023, the EPA received a complaint regarding dust 

generation from the Boggabri, Tarrawonga and Maules Creek 

Coal  
Mines on the 24 May 2023. EPA provided BCOP with a 'Notice to 
Provide Information and/or Records' on 13 June.  

EPA provided with requested information. 

 

 


